
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
April 10, 2015 
 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 

The accompanying tariff sheet issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren 
Missouri or the Company), is being transmitted for filing as a revision of Schedule No. 2, Schedule of Rates for 
Gas Service: 

 
Filed  Canceling 

 7th Revised Sheet No. 34    6th Revised Sheet No. 34   
 
 This tariff sheet is being issued April 10, 2015 to become effective on and after May 10, 2015. 
 
 The purpose of the revision is to reflect the results of an annual reconciliation of the Company’s Rider 
ISRS - Infrastructure System Replacement Surcharge (ISRS), Case GO-2014-0015.  Said reconciliation 
produced an under-recovery amount of $67,507 for the approximate annual period of period mid-October 2013 
(inception of the ISRS) – October 2014.  The residential sales customer class’ monthly ISRS adjustment will 
increase $0.03 a month from $0.75 to $0.78 per month.   
 
 We are attaching workpapers to support this filing with the copy being provided to Staff and OPC. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Wendy K. Tatro 
 
Wendy K. Tatro 
Director and Assistant General Counsel 
 
 


